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The City of Saint Paul Department of Parks and Recreation has 
secured funding to create a master plan and proposed budget for 
the Pedro Park site.

To help guide the design process, we encourage you to take this 
brief survey by following the link below.  Your responses will help 
our design staff  understand how the design of the proposed park 
site can best accommodate the surrounding community:

http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/PedroPark

If you have any questions, suggestions, or comments, please 
contact Don Ganje or Anne Gardner:
 Don.Ganje@ci.stpaul.mn.us
 Anne.Gardner@ci.stpaul.mn.us

For more information, refer to the project website:
 www.stpaul.gov/pedropark

      The survey will be open until January 31, 2012
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